
 
March Newsletter 

Top O’ the Month to You!    &   A Beary Happy One Too! 
There is going to be a Wee Bit O’ Fun during the month of March with teddy bears, books by Dr. Seuss and 
pots of gold!  
 
All About Bears is our theme. We are BEARY excited to explore different types of bears from polar to panda. 
Children will learn about habitats, diets and hibernation. Literary works about Winnie the Pooh, Corduroy and 
Paddington will be highlighted. On March 27th, we will enjoy a Teddy Bear Tea. Students bring their favorite 
stuffed animal and wear pajamas.  
 
Great Happy Hour! 
King Street Oyster Bar was the perfect venue for our Parent Happy Hour. A good time was had by all. We 
appreciate our chairs- Emily Klein, Val Fleming, Alex Lipp and Jordan Lipp, as well as the Happy Hour 
Committee for creating a fun-filled gathering, as captured in the attached photo. 
 
SVMA Spring Parent Cocktail Party  - April 26 
It’s	time	to	secure	a	babysitter!	The	Spring	Cocktail	Party	for	current	and	future	parents	is	Friday,	April	
26th.	Invitations	will	be	sent	through	Paperless	Post.		
	

Spring	Parent	Cocktail	Party	
7:00	to	9:00	pm.	

At	the	home	of	Brittani	and	Travis	Cushman	
5221	Massachusetts	Avenue		Bethesda,	MD	

Keeping Our School Healthy 
During cold and flu season, we must do our best to keep our children and staff healthy. If your child has a fever,  
diarrhea, constant runny nose and/or cough, please keep them home and visit your doctor.  
 
MARCH HIGHLIGHTS 

1. Spring Soccer   Monday, March 18th (Westmoreland Park) @ 3:30  
	
2. March 17  Wear your green for  ST. PATRICK’S DAY! 

 
3. March 27 - 7  Teddy Bear Tea & Pajama Day 
	
4. March 28 - April  7 Students return on April 8th. 

 
5. April 26  Spring Cocktail Party 

		
Wishing you a Beary Happy March! 
Christine Lonergan and the SVMA Team 

 
 

 
 
 
  
 
 


